
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
May Minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session May 19, 2025.  Present were board members 
Diane Evans and Doug Shawver.  Also present was Clerk Mary Price and Maintenance Supervisor Tyler 
Howell.  Visitors: None 

The financial report – Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver, 
motion passed.  Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug 
Shawver, motion passed.   

Old Business – 
The board approved to pay the pump invoice for $19,992.53.  Phil Wright reported that they will be in 
town in the next couple weeks to complete the work.   
 
Diane Evans reported that a phone conference was held with Park National Bank regarding the CDs.  
Another phone conference will be held in June before the next CD matures.  Mary Price now has access 
to an online portal to log in and see all the CD information.   
 
Clerk Mary Price is still working through/processing the online portal for the sewer billing. Once the next 
bills are processed the end of May the portal will be live.  The community can be notified sometime in 
June to create accounts and everything can be rolled out.   
 
 
New Business –  
Diane Evans presented a financial forecast for the Board to discuss and review.  Documentation 
attached.   

 
 
Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.  


